
 9th Grade 
Transition Program 

What: Get ready for High School!  Atlanta Public Schools is offering a
2-day transition program for all rising 9th graders.

Why: To prepare all rising 9th graders for the transition to high school.

When: June 28 and 29, 2012; 8:30 AM-2:00 PM

Where: At your child’s zoned high school (Mays High School)

Who can 
attend?

All Atlanta Public School students who will be entering 9th grade
in August 2012 are eligible to and encouraged to attend.  If your
child is attending the district’s Summer Academy, he/she will
attend his/her zoned school on June 28 and 29 for the
Transition Program.

Lester J. McKee: 404-802-5982; lmckee@atlanta.k12.ga.us
Kara Stimpson:  404-802-2673; kmstimpson@atlanta.k12.ga.us

Questions?
Contact:

Nechelle Sharpe 404-802-1694; nsharpe@atlanta.k12.ga.us

Transportation and meals will be provided!

RSVP Form
Please complete the information below and return it to the Mays High School Main Office 

or email it to apowell@atlanta.k12.ga.us 

Student Name:

Student Address:

Current Middle School:

Zoned High School:

Parent/Guardian Name: 

mailto:nsharpe@atlanta.k12.ga.us
mailto:apowell@atlanta.k12.ga.us
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Parent/Guardian Phone Number(s):

Emergency Contact Name/Phone Number:

  Please Note Any Health or Dietary Restrictions or Concerns Below:

___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________


